
From: ICO Casework <icocasework@ico.org.uk>  
Sent: 28 October 2022 08:25 
To: clerk@boroughgreen.gov.uk 
Subject: Your email to the ICO - Case Reference IC-196184-S0N9 
 

28 October 2022    

 

Case Reference: IC-196184-S0N9    
 

Dear Parish Clerk, 

Thank you for your email of 27 October 2022, in which you provided a copy of the 
internal review. 

This matter will now be closed but may be re-opened if the complainant is dissatisfied 
with the internal review response. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Alexander Wheeler    
Case Officer   

Information Commissioner's Office 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF 

T. 0330 313 1849 ico.org.uk twitter.com/iconews   

Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice at www.ico.org.uk/privacy-

notice. 

 

Please be aware we are often asked for copies of the correspondence we exchange with third parties. 

We are subject to all of the laws we deal with, including the data protection laws and the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000. You can read about these on our website (www.ico.org.uk). Please say whether 

you consider any of the information you send us is confidential. You should also say why. We will 
withhold information where there is a good reason to do so. 

 

------------------- Original Message ------------------- 

 
External: This email originated outside the ICO.  
Att: Alexander Wheeler, case officer. 
  
Please find attached the Internal Review conducted by Borough Green Parish Council in relation to the two FOI 
requests that were recently submitted by Mrs . 
  
Many thanks. 
  
Regards 
  

 
  

 
Clerk/RFO 
BGPC 
 




